
 

 
 
 

“K” Line loading policy to Australia regarding the Brown Marmorated 
Stink Bug (BMSB) Season 

  
Due to Australia’s BMSB policy, starting Sept 1st thru Apr 30th 2020, “K” Line will not be providing service 
from the US or Canada to Australia.  
 

Our new cargo loading policy 
 

• “K” Line will provide service for all cargoes (including used) loading a vessel starting May 1st 
2020 thru Aug 1st. 

• Cargo transshipping in Japan after Aug 15th will not be accepted. 

• Please verify connection schedules carefully. 

• If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
“K” Line America Management 

 

"K" LINE AMERICA, INC. 

4860 Cox Road, Suite 300, 
Glen Allen, VA 23060 
    


